

Wyken Croft Coventry CV2 3AA

Tel: 02476 613932

Email: info@ wykencroft.coventry.sch.uk



Wednesday 22nd November 2023

Dear Parents /Carers,

This half term our theme is called 'Moon Zoom', and the children are enjoying their learning linked to this theme so far. To enhance the children's learning, we would like the children to complete a homework project.

On the attached document, you will see four tasks. The children can choose one or more to complete at home, with your support.

The images are examples, and the projects can be created in any way your child would like.

Please send completed projects into school by Thursday 14th December 2023.

We will be holding a project celebration on Friday 15th December for the children to share their projects with one another.

Please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher if you have any further questions.

Thank you for your continued support, and I hope you have fun getting creative with your child!

Kind regards,

Miss Brown Year 2 Leader



















Papier-mâché Planet

Choose a planet to research and make a papier-mâché model of. Think about the colour and features of the planet you choose.



Space Booklet

Make your own non-fiction book about space. Look at books, videos and use the



internet with your grown ups help, to research all about space. You could research planets, stars, rockets, astronauts and so much more!

Space Poster



Make your own poster about space! Think of something you want your poster to focus on and then use books, videos and the internet with your grown ups help, to research all about it.

Space Art



Create your own piece of space art work. You could use chalks, pencil crayons, felt tips, pastels, tissue paper and so many other resources to create a space effect.



